Wyatt, Rosie

From: Lynn Jackson <lynn@jacksonlandscapesc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 6:01 PM

To: City Council

Subject: keep the trail on the rail!

I'm a resident of Capitola for almost 50 years. | will not stand by and
allow the trail to be directed into the streets of the village!!

It's the law! It's dangerous! It will change the character of the
village in a negative way! The city will lose revenue! The village
will lose parking spaces which are so important to the businesses!

| will be there Thursday night to bare witness that you vote against
the detour of the trail through the village!!!

Lynn Jackson

216 Central Ave



